

Dear Gan,

We are writing to thank you for your kind and generous donation to the girlygirl P.A.R.T.S. TM (Pre-screening, Awareness, Required, To, Silence... ovarian cancer) organization, in support of our 5K walk/run that took place on September 15, 2012.

We are pleased to inform you that we raised \$45,000 that will be sent directly to Dr. Ursula Matulonis at Dana Farber Cancer Institute. As most of you know, ovarian cancer is one of the deadliest gynecological cancers . Our organization is on a path to change these statistics and we want to thank you from the bottom our hearts for helping us with this challenge.

Your donation will go a long way in assisting us on our mission to raise funds so that Dr. Matulonis and her team at Dana Farber Cancer Institute can continue their research for a prescreening tool for ovarian cancer. We hope it will also contribute to the personal triumph for all the thousands of women who battle ovarian cancer and for the thousands who don't even know they will.

It is people/organizations like you/rs that help to make our mission possible. We are forever grateful for your donation and commitment to this organization.

Sincere thanks,

fill Di-Tomasso - Founder

girlygirl P.A.R.T.S. TM

Follow us on Facebook

They so much for all

you did as well

as the beautiful tenl